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 The shop workers been keeping busy plowing all the new snow we got around here.  

They been keeping the roads open by the schools and putting gravel down on the hills by the 

schools for traction.  We only had 2 buses get stuck in snow drifts during all this snow. 

 

 The mechanics been keeping busy working on buses.  They been servicing them, 

repairing cut seats, and fixing any mechanical problems the buses been having.  They been 

keeping the district vehicles serviced. 

 

 We been waiting and watching our children on our buses go into their homes, making 

sure they get in before pulling away because of the inclement weather. 

 

 Some of our staff been helping out by going out into the community getting signatures 

from students’ parents for the 506 forms to help with the funding for our BNAS program. 

 

 We still have 2 positions available.   We are still short 2 drivers’.  Then we will have all 

our routes filled but we could still use subs in the afternoons.  We still have bus trips that our 

driver’s go on and we need to get their routes covered.  We have 2 subs in the morning but 

they go to their regular jobs after helping us out in the morning and they can’t come back in the 

afternoon because their jobs do not allow it.   

 

 Our discipline people been meeting with parents to get their students back on the buses 

that had been kicked off before the holidays.  Some of the parents are good at keeping their 

appointments and others have to reschedule. 

 

 We had a total of 41 activity trips for this month.  This concludes our report for the 

month of January 2017. 


